
Cherry, Brian K 

10/4/2010 11:11:36 AM 

'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fw: PG&E News Release: PG&E MAKES ADDITIONAL PIPELINE 

INFORMATION AVAILABLE FOR CUSTOMERS

From: Corporate Affairs 
To: News Release Distribution 
Sent: Mon Oct 04 11:09:31 2010
Subject: PG&E News Release: PG&E MAKES ADDITIONAL PIPELINE INFORMATION AVAILABLE FOR 
CUSTOMERS

Pacific Gas and Electric Company issued the following release entitled:

PG&E MAKES ADDITIONAL PIPELINE INFORMATION AVAILABLE FOR
CUSTOMERS
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